
Board of Directors Minutes, August 3, 2010 

 

Steve Roberts – Discussed new Sign for the development. Lots of varying pricing - $7K-10K for signs like 

Prescott Glenn.  Reviewed estimates from several different companies. 

Reviewed and approved June 21st Board meeting minutes and June 24th HOA meeting minutes. 

Budget – Randall reviewed year to date numbers. 

Nominating Committee Report – Laura discussed the two nominees:  Matt Bullard and Michelle Herman 

Reviewed agenda for upcoming HOA meeting in September. 

Violation discussion – Letters have been sent and mailboxes have been getting repaired. 

Basketball Goals / Hoops – Discussed complaint and will go with the guidelines 

Discussed parking violation  

Management company following up with complainants? 

Traffic Circle should be completed by December 

New Business: 

Bush Hog the ponds - $800 – Greg Garrett, Landscape Committee, is  getting another bid 

Trimming of the trees to be done 

Renew post office box 

Randall discussed some guidelines for board members to follow 

Connie discussed doing a notebook for the board to help new board members 

 

 


